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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 R Mistry OBJ2015/2962/P 29/07/2015  15:09:51 Dear Sirs, the request for yet another dropped curb will lead to increasingly difficult parking for a part 

of Goldhurst Terrace that contains so few parking bays.

On previous occassions where parking requests have been made, the replacement bays are located too 

far away to be of any benefit for the loss of parking spaces.

172 Goldhurst 

Terrace

London
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